
Al-Sheikh met with the Head
of the German Representative
Office for Palestine
Today,  Monday,  I  met  with  the  Head  of  the  German
Representative Office for Palestine, His Excellency Ambassador
Oliver Owcza.

We discussed the latest developments on the internal, regional
and international political scene, including the formation of
the new government headed by Dr. Mohammad Mustafa, and the
intensified regional efforts in close coordination with our
Arab  brothers,  and  the  vigorous  international  action  with
friendly  countries  to  end  the  war  and  the  worsening
humanitarian catastrophe in the Gaza Strip, and the escalation
of Israeli violations in the West Bank, and the confiscation
of Palestinian Authority revenues.

The necessity of recognizing the Palestinian state and the
importance of this step were also emphasized. On the other
hand,  Mr.  Owcza  stressed  his  country’s  firm  position  in
support  of  reaching  an  immediate  and  durable  ceasefire,
implementing  the  two-state  solution,  and  establishing  an
independent State of Palestine on the 1967 borders with East
Jerusalem as its capital.
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